
BUNKER HILL CEMETERY ASSOCIATION
P.O. Box 416

Bunker Hill, IL 62014
January 20, 2010

Macoupin County Board
Attn: Mr. Andy Manar
215 South East St.
Carlinville, IL 62626

Dear Andy:

We would like to recommend the reappointment of John McCurdy as a member of the
Board of Directors. His term expired in 2009.

The certificate for Board Member Steve Adcock has never been received. His
name was submitted to the County Board on June 16, 2008. The Board approved his
appointment in July, 2008.

Kindly consider the reappointment of John MCCurdy and the issuance of a certificate
for Steve Adcock.

Thank you for your consideration to these matters.

Yours very truly,

Bunker Hill Cemetery Association

~~
Doris Wadsworth
Secretary/Treasurer


